
welcome
Our messages seek to communicate
God's truth in compelling, relevant ways. 

TEACHING

Offering is a part of our worship,
thanking God for what He does for us.
Practically, this enables FCC to make a
difference in our region and around the
world. An offering collection box is
located on the back table of the
auditorium. If you are a guest, we do not
expect you to give, and want you to feel
no obligation to do so. 

TITHES & OFFERING

All Christ followers are encouranged to
partake in communion. Individual
communion cups are available at the
back table located in the auditorium. 

COMMUNION

Our family groups are a great way to
connect our community. We have
groups meeting in Wilmington,
Braidwood, and Coal City. Let us know if
you're interested by filling out the
connection card. 

GROUP LIFE

OUR MISSION
Love God. Follow Jesus. Love People. - Love surrounds following Jesus - 
The follower of Christ is found in obedience to him: loving God, loving people,
and helping others do the same. 

LISTEN TO THE "RISE & SHINE" DEVO
MONDAYS-THURSDAYS, 8:30AM 

LIVE ON FB

Sunday, March 24, 2024
8:30am & 10:00am

We are thrilled you chose to worship with us at FCC!

If it's your first time with us, please take a moment to fill out a
connection card located in the seat back in front of you. We

would love the chance to connect with you, pray for you and have
a record of your visit. You can drop it off in the black box at the

back of the auditorium. Also, please stop by our welcome center. 
We have a gift for you! 

1824 Church St.
Wilmington, IL 60481

815-476-6734
info@fccwilmington.org

fccwilmington.org

ABOUT FCC

Attendance (3/17)..............................................................
Offering (3/17).....................................................
Surplus/Deficit..................................................
Building Fund.......................................................

188
$4,322.33
$9,018.99
$15,262.51

Weekly Information

Elders
Chuck Bloom, Dave Davis, Earl Durbin, 
Floyd Hattan, Bob LaGrange, 
Ken Presley (Chairman)

Deacons
Jake Copeland, Duane Dubbert, 
Carey Gorski, Don Lund, Michael Schmidt

Staff
Lead Pastor: Jason Pace
Associate Pastor, Youth & 
  Communications: Ryan Leachman
Worship Leader: Dan Lesch  
Children's Director: Dacia Lambert 
Administrative Assistant: Karen Jackson



Scan the QR
code to follow

along in the
YouVersion

Bible app with
digital sermon

notes!  

SERMON NOTES
SMALL GROUP CONNECTIONS 

ADULT BIBLE STUDY
FCC KIDS CONNECTION
STUMIN BIBLE STUDY 
STUMIN REIGNITE 
LADIES BIBLE STUDY
SEAMLESS BIBLE STUDY
MEN’S BREAKFAST
YOUNG ADULTS
IRON SHARPENS IRON 

Sundays 10a
Sundays 8:30a & 10a

Sundays 10a 
Sundays 5:30p
Mondays 6:30p
Tuesdays 6:30p
Wednesdays 7a

Thursdays 6p
3rd Saturdays

PRAYER REQUESTS & PRAISES

We have a ____________________ in our heart.

We ____________________ for something greater.

Jesus ____________________ for our needs.

“Sometimes we are tested. Not to show our weakness, but to discover our
____________________.” - Unknown

Some situations have no ____________________ solution. We don’t have enough.

Bring what you ____________________.

1. Jesus Gave ____________________, 2. Jesus ____________________ for Blessing, 
3. Jesus ____________________

Jesus leaves us with ____________________ than what we bring.

Not King by force, King by ____________________.

Don’t ask for a few. Keep ____________________!

God’s Great Love is reflected in His Great ____________________.

God’s NOT FINISHED YET!

Greater Love
Greater Provision (John 6:1-15) 

UPCOMING EVENTS

Do you have a prayer request or praise? 
Fill out the prayer request card in the seat 
back in front of you or scan the QR code.

Steve, a good friend of Kristina Demere, is experiencing
heart failure and also has a cancerous nodule on his lung.
Please pray for a good treatment plan going forward.
Wendell & Sherry Haws are thankful to God for all He’s
done in their lives.
An anonymous person is praying for a negative breast
cancer diagnosis.
Nanette LaGrange is recovering from dental surgery on
March 12. 
Grace Elwell is back at her home in Wilmington.
Please continue to pray for Dawn Jeans. She has been
diagnosed with esophageal & lung cancer. She began
chemotherapy on March 14. 

FCC FIELD TRIP
Fri,  Apr 12  |  9:00a-2:00p
From time to time we will take
field trips that will afford us
additional opportunities to
grow together.
Our spring field trip will be to
the University of Chicago's
Institute for the Study of Ancient Cultures has several pieces
from biblical history. We will walk through the museum, identify the
pieces, talk about their related scripture, and appreciate together
what God has left for us to strengthen our faith and remind us of
the story of His love.

There is no cost for this field trip outside
of personal expenses for any souvenirs.
Transportation and lunch included.

Scan the QR code to learn more & register!


